
How did we go?Draft Central Coast Waste Resource 
Management Strategy
Engagement Summary
Between 11 May and 21 June 2020 Council sought community feedback on the 
Draft Central Coast Waste Resource Management Strategy. 
This strategy is being developed to address the complex issue of waste on the 
Central Coast. The draft Strategy assesses current waste initiatives and seeks to 
encourage change to help minimise the amount of waste sent to landfill and 
its impact on the environment. This is an important step in finding solutions 
that close the loop on waste.  
Waste is everyone’s issue. Waste management is constantly evolving, and we 
currently have a unique opportunity to reassess how we handle waste. This 
Strategy is a step in the right direction to inspire change and minimise the 
amount of waste that is being sent to landfill and the impact this has on our 
environment. 

We are currently reviewing the submissions we received during community 
consultation, and the feedback we received will help shape the final Strategy. 
Once finalised, the Strategy will be presented to Council for adoption.
We will inform the community on the outcome in the coming months.

What’s next

Find out more and stay up to date at yourvoiceourcoast.com
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